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Comments: It is my understanding that the Forest Service plans to close the "user created access roads" to

campsites in the forest that are more than 300' from a road. This would effectively close these campsites to

anyone using a motor home or trailer for camping. When my mom and dad take my 3 year old camping, I trust

that it is in a safe area away from cars and traffic. My dad recently purchased a camper to have the necessary

things available for a weeks stay. It would be impossible any other way. These campsites have been used for

years by my dad, who has lived in the area for over a decade and been camping there far longer. The user-

created roads to these sites should remain open for all users. Not including these "user-created access roads"

will effectively close many of the camping areas in the Forest, which I find appalling. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


